



July 6, 2023


To Whom It May Concern:					Re: 23-0179R

On behalf of the Tuscany-Canterbury Neighborhood Association (TCNA), we are writing this letter in support of the efforts of Baltimore city neighborhoods and residents to stop Baltimore Gas and Electric Co. (BGE) from installing external gas pressure regulators on homes and threatening to shut off gas service.  													                                   Tuscany-Canterbury is a neighborhood of many historic single-family homes and we are very concerned that the installation of the external regulators will be significantly damaging to the historic facades of our homes but also may be riskier from a safety standpoint than internal regulators.  We understand that no state or federal law requires these installations.  We also understand that there is evidence that several years ago when BGE began their regulator replacement project, many of these same regulators were actually installed inside people’s homes as the less risky option, as BGE stated at the time.  If this is fact, it proves that BGE’s claims of unsafe conditions cannot be true.  We recommend that the potential safety issues related to internal and external regulators be studied in depth by an independent body before further installations resume.



Sincerely,

TCNA Board of Directors

Patricia Hawthorne, Co-President
Michael Travieso, Co-President
William Bass
Bonnie Boland
Josh Cohen
Linda Eberhart
Eric Elton
Julia Frazier
Paul Gallo
Nancy LaMotte
Mat Leffler-Schulman
Roz Mansouri
Jo-Ann Orlinsky
Amy Mutch
Sam Park
Brian ten Siethoff
Garth Thompson
Julie Watson

Reply to: presidentTCNA@gmail.com
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